
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS OF ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATIONS 
 

Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of the Town of Bristol, Elkhart County, Indiana, that the proper 
legal officers will consider the following additional appropriations in-excess of the budget for the current 
year at their regular meeting place at the Bristol Municipal Complex, 303 E Vistula, at 7:00p.m., on the 
6th of April, 2023.        
         
Increase:  
Fund 2410  ARP                     $196,258.90      2410-001-421     water/sewer infrastructure 
Fund 2240 Public Safety LIT                   $    4,219.31      2240-001-440     towards 2023 police vehicle  
Fund 2545 Redevelopment givebacks    $    7,000.00       2545-001-315     Economic Development promo  
                                  Grand total:        $207,478.21 
 
Taxpayers appearing at the meeting shall have a right to be heard. The additional appropriations as 
finally made will be referred to the Department of Local Government Finance (Department). The 
Department will make a written determination as to the sufficiency of funds to support the 
appropriations within fifteen (15) days of receipt of a Certified Copy of the action taken. 
 
Dated: March 16, 2023 
Cathy Antonelli, Clerk-Treasurer 
(Fiscal Officer) 
 
 
 
 


